
To:

We are the Monarch Grove PTA Board. Each year, we support hands-on learning, a
school garden, off-site field trips, and incredible on-site assemblies… just to name a
few! With your efforts, alongside ours, we plan to boost these programs. Our goal is to
continue offering all of these amazing experiences for our school.

We are reaching out to you to ask for your support of our school and the many amazing
programs that we can offer. It is because of businesses like you and your generosity
that our PTA can support our staff and students to the extent that we do. We are happy
to say that your full donation amount goes directly towards supporting the students at
our school and with our “extra-curricular” educational experiences.

We hope that we can count on you and your support this year. We as the Monarch
Grove PTA board, want to make sure that we can continue to provide this same level of
support and hopefully expand it as well.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or if you have any support that you wish to
provide outside of a monetary donation. We enjoy working with our local community in any
way we can.
Tax ID# 93-1089132

Thank you, MG PTA Board: Anna Watterworth, Brandon
Leibowitz-Glavan, Jillian Bellows, Kristen DeGregorio

Email: monarchgrovepta@gmail.com
Website: www.monarchgrovepta.org


